
                                                       August 2022 
Dear Super Second Grader:      

 
Hello and welcome to Mrs. Kessler’s second grade class.  I am so excited that YOU are in my class and 
wanted to let you know that we are going to have a FANTASTIC year together.  Second grade is a special 
year of growth and discovery. I can’t wait to grow and discover with you! 

 
Part of enjoying your classroom is getting to know your teacher, so I would like to tell you a little about 
me. I live in Wycombe with Mr. Kessler and my son Jason, who is 22 and will be entering his final semester 
of college in August.  I cannot believe Jason will be graduating in December from Kenyon College in Ohio! 

 
For vacation, I will be heading to Sea Isle Beach for lots of fun with family and friends! In August, I will be 
traveling with Mr. Kessler and Jason to Kenyon College to help move him in to his townhouse which he will 
share with 7 friends! It will be a busy summer, but I will be ready to see you on August!  

 
I can’t wait to share all my summer experiences with you, and I look forward to hearing all about your 
summer too! 

 
Second grade is full of so much learning and fun!  Together we will: 

 
✓ Read wonderful stories- fiction and non-fiction  
✓ Build our Reading and Writing stamina 
✓ Help our “math muscles to grow”         
✓ Investigate rocks & minerals
✓ Write about our lives and other fun topics   
✓ Study maps and globes 

 

 
WOW, a great year lies ahead!  But your job now is to have a SENSATIONAL summer. Enjoy time with 
family and friends and spend time READING! READING! READING!  I know I will!  

 
Summertime is a great time of the year! Be sure to enjoy! See you on the first day of school in Room A-
141! 

 
Your second-grade teacher, 

                                   Mrs. Kessler 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


